
Dawlish and District u3a 

AGM Monday 15th September 2025 

Nominations for election to the Committee 

 

The following have been nominated to serve on the Committee, and their roles. 

Office  Nominated and seconded by 
Chair John Vick June Cassidy, Lynne Vick 
Vice Chair Kerry Good Richard Warburton, Barbara Warburton 
Treasurer George Mansfield Mary Mansfield, Stephen Miller 
Secretary Bob Clark Michael Brandon, Cathy Clark 
Membership Secretary Vacant  
Groups Coordinator Barry Baker Meryl Harries, Diane Boyle 

Speakers Secretary Khim Sim Tan Mepham Sharon Cutts, Linda Marsh 
Newsletter Editor Roz Summerton Miggie Pickton, Dave Pickton 
Facebook Editor Charlotte May Mary Mansfield, Jill Maynard 
Committee Member Pat Sage Lianne Goulding, Lynne Vick Withdrawn 

Committee Member Deborah Wallis Lynne Vick, John Vick  

Committee Member Tom Kynance Reeves Deborah Wallis, Maggie Webster  

    

    

    

    
    

 



 


